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Assistant Executive Secretary 

RESOLUTIONS 

The selected contributions to the ICES/ICNAF Symposium on the Biological Basis of 
Pelagic Fish Stock Management, which was held at Aberdeen in July 1978, should be 
published in the Rapports et Proc~s-Verbaux series, with Mr A. Saville as Editor. 

The offer by ICNAF to print selected papers and proceedings from the Symposium on the 
Early Life History of Fish, as a volume in the Rapports et Proc~s-Verbaux series, with 
Mr K. Sherman and Mr R. Lasker as Editors, be accepted with appreciation. 

In view of the rapid developments in the application of acoustic techniques in estimat­
ing fish abundance and of their importance in fisheries science, an international 
Symposium on Fisheries Acoustics should be organized in the near future, preferably 
during 1981, with possible support from other organizations, including FAO. Emphasis 
should be on stock assessment and general technical developments. 

Plans should be developed for a Symposium, to be convened possibly in 1981, on primary, 
secondary and fish production in selected shelf areas in the North Atlantic, including 
Georges Bank-Gulf of Maine, Iceland, the North Sea, and the Baltic Sea. 

*Executive Secretary, ICNAF, P. O. Box 638, Dartmouth, Nova Scotia, Canada B2Y 3Y9 
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